
Honeystreet 
Village Design Statement – update

In line with guidance from Wiltshire Council the Parish 
Council has agreed that the Honeystreet Village 
Design Statement (VDS), published in 2006, should 
be updated.


It is not expected that there will be any substantial 
change in the objectives and recommendations of the 
original VDS and its aim to protect and enhance the 
village. 

The 2006 document was based in large part on a 
survey of Honeystreet residents which produced a 
very high response rate. The advice is that it is not 
necessary to repeat that exercise. But any 
contributions or suggestions from residents are very 
welcome. 

The original VDS is available on the parish website 
altonsandhoneystreet.org.uk Anyone wishing to 
contribute to the update please email 
clerk@altonsandhoneystreet.org.uk
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